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I strongly urge you to pass this piece of legislation because it will not only protect 

these important builders of streams, but would also help in the retention of our water 

resources. I have witnessed how the reintroduction of beavers has increased the 

vitality of a parched, lifeless environment, into an oasis that has an abundance of 

water, flora and fauna. 


